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As a long time resident of Oregon, I'm horrified to have learned of this Bill in the last 

hours of March 30, 2025, to end our WONDERFULLY EFFECTIVE Vote-by-mail 

electoral process. This has worked so well for me and my friends and family for more 

than 30 years!  

 

PLEASE DO NOT MAKE IT HARDER FOR US TO VOTE. Voting by mail has not 

failed us for decades!  

Let's keep our state from falling into the insanity, disruption and inconvenience of the 

current regime's self-serving plans. 

VOTE DOWN  SB210 2025!  THIS IS A TERRIBLE BILL PANDERING TO THE 

GOP! 

 

Thank you for your consideratio, 

Claudia A. Gray 

 


